Mrs. Hall's First Grade Weekly News
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Contact Information:

e-mail: heaTher.hall@ jeschools.us

Phene: 973-609-3100

Plan Time: 12:00 —

Reading Matters|

A Student Who Reads

The impact of reading 20 minutes per dayl
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This week we contmued workmg through Toplc B:

Length Measurement and Comparison.
This week we encountered longer lengths thus

20 minutes 5 minutes 1 minute our introduction to the 10-centimeter sticks
Per Day Per Day Per Day that became a more efficient tool for us to find
the length of longer objects.
Building on what we have learned and know
Will Be EXpOSCd To about tens and ones has helped us make a
connection and see/understand the importance
1,800,000 282,000 8,000 of changing our measurement tool to the 10-
Words Per Year Words Per ¥eoar Words Per Year centimeneter sticks instead of the centimeter
cubes. Knowing number sense, understanding
And Can Score In The two-digit numbers and how to count tens and
90th 50th 10th ones has helped us to quickly apply and use the
Percentile Percentile Percentile 10-centimeter sticks to measure and find an
objects length.
On Standardized Tests)
AMP Rotation Save the Date
5/5=35/1 )
k When: Thursday, March 13th 5:30pn - 7pn
Mon. Tues. Wed  Thurs. Fri What: Title 1 - Masked Reader Parent Involvenent Night
Art Music PC Art Music Who: Belair Tanilies (Parents/Grandparents/ guardian/siblings)

An adult nust be present with a child

Where: Belair Elenentary (enter through the grn doors)
Activities will be over at 6:90 and a LIVE Masked Reader REVEAL will take
place in the gvm...... You won't want to Hiss itl

Hele’S Jc,he ‘Scoop’]

Spring Parent/ Teacher conference tine is quickly
approqching!
A (HANGE in conference fornat is coming.

Please watch your enail inbox for an enail coning
out todar (2/28/25) about conferences.
The enail will cone for the district Infinite Campus
platforn titled P/T Conferences.

Spring Conferences will be held on:
Tuesdar, March 18th and
Thursday, March 20th
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w Libr‘ar'y Book Swap Day

are on Wednesday --- please
return library books so new
ones can be checked out

W PTA meeting --- Monday,
March 3rd @ 6pm.

Y Our Classroom is in need

of additional Kleenex! All

donations are appreciated!
"THANK YOU" to the two
families that have already
donated!!
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